
September 7, 2020 
 
 
To:  Spokane RV Resort Owners Association Member/Owners 
 
 
Subject: Owner survey for Shed Black Trim Color 
 
Dear owners, 
 
One of our member/owners has asked for a survey of our ownership group as 
follows: 
 
 
“Dear HOA Members- 
 
Would you vote Yes or No to having a flat black as an optional trim color for sheds?“   
Please reply to this email - Yes or No 
Thank you 
 
 
Your Board of Directors has discussed this proposal and believes that the current 
trim colors for our sheds should stay consistent across the park. Our current 
shed green trim color also maintains consistency with RV resort restroom/laundry 
building, office and pavilion buildings.  
 
 
Please reply to this email by next Tuesday, September 14th with your preference 
– Yes or No.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Board of Directors 
Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
Deer Park, WA 


